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Introducing our Newest Members… 
Michelle & Ron Aldrich (BRN #5294) Greenville, WI 

Sharon & Fred Bryant (BRN #30962) Spring Lake, MI  
Deborah Metcalfe & Eric Jensen (BRN #20857) Winnipeg, MB 

Stephanie and Zachary Lee (BRN #8583) Grafton, WI 
Carry Ensign & Vernon Petersen (BRN #1573) Osseo, MN 

Kim & Steve Walls (BRN #10179) Brookfield, WI 
Gail & Charlie Francis (BRN #8140) Sebastopol, CA 

Note to our seasoned members…introduce yourself to these folks when 
they attend one of our future rallies/events during the 2022 camping 
season. 

Remaining club events scheduled 
for 2021 

November 5-7 …Birthday Bash 
   Potawatomi State Park 
   Sturgeon Bay, WI 
   Event information:  
  see airstreamclub.org/wisc-UP Birthday Bash Campout 
information sheet 

December Luncheon…Event date and location to be announced 

Page �1

http://airstreamclub.org/wisc-UP


Introducing our 2022 President… 
Ramblings From the Road


As I write this first 
article, we are sitting 
in Mountain View, MO 
at the Ozark Mountain 
Springs RV Park. We 
started out the Fall 
season at the Rally on 
the River near 
Stillwater, MN. The 
rally was hosted by 
Rod Fierek (BRN 
#1924) and an 
awesome rally it was. 
At this point let me just 
say that Rod & Beth 
really made our return 
to the road a great 
one. 2021 was special and that was due to all the incredible rally hosts and 
Rod’s leadership. I know that we all thank them for their hard work. 

Now back to the road. Along with several of you, we left the Rally on the 
River and were led by Kurt & Mary Jorgensen (BRN #6104) on the 
Driftless Caravan 2. It did not disappoint. It nearly put us in the middle of 
the Apple Fest parade in Gays Mills. Janet & I then departed Gays Mills for 
Arkansas to begin the Show Me the Ozarks Caravan. We are now in our 
3rd week of driving up & down mountain roads. (There ain’t no straight or 
flat road to be found in these here parts.) We have seen so many new 
things and heard so much wonderful music. Let me just say that there is so 
much more to the Ozarks than Branson, although Branson was pretty cool. 

 As most of you know I continue to work when we are on the road. Although 
connectivity has been somewhat challenging, the purchase of a new 
weBoost system (by Wilson) has certainly helped. Hopefully at a later 
date, someone a lot savvier than I will share more about this type of 
technology. 
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We have a great year starting to shape up. Although a number of rallies still 
need to have the finishing touches completed, 2022 looks something like 
this: 

12/11/21 Hosted by Janet & Chuck Zellermayer (unless someone else 
wants to host)     Location & Time to be announced 

Jan 2022 Volunteer needed to host a New Year’s luncheon 

Feb 2022 Volunteer needed to host a Valentine’s luncheon  

Mar 2022 Volunteer needed to host a St. Pat’s luncheon 

04/15 – 04/17 Easter Rally  - Host? Location? 

05/19 – 05/22 Spring Meeting/Rally @ Vernon County Fairgrounds - 
Hosted by Jim Guthrie & Joanne Peterson 

06/23 – 06/26 Milwaukee Rally @ Wisconsin State Fair Park – Hosted 
by Chuck & Janet Zellermayer 

07/23 – 07/30 WBCCI International Rally @ Fryeburg, ME (potential 
caravan to get there) 

08/26 – 08/28 Washington Island Rally - Hosted by Dave Sherman & 
Vicki Engelstad 

09/06 – 09/22 Caravan around Lake Superior – Led by Kurt Jorgensen 
& Ed Emerick – this caravan will end in Manistique, MI where it 
will join up with the Manistique UP Rally. 

09/22 – 09/25 Manistique UP rally @ Jack Pine Lodge – Hosted by Jane 
Carmichael  

Nov 2022 Birthday Bash @ Potawatomi State Park ? – Host? 

There will be much more detail as we move along. I know that all of the 
hosts are working hard to make 2022 a year that everyone will find 
something that they can enjoy. 
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Janet and I want to say what an honor it is that you are allowing us to help 
to guide our club in some very exciting activities. If you have any thoughts 
that you would like to share with me, please reach out and let me know. 

Remember: 

Renew your membership if you haven’t already. 
Rally On. 
Caravans are awesome. 
Welcome Newcomers. 
Get your shots. 
Wear your mask. 
Love your neighbor. Not just because they live in shiny tiny homes but 
because they are humans too. 
Travel safe. 

See you down the road. 
Chuck and Janet Zellermayer!  4
(BRN #10230) 
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